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The Administration (Admin) Committee members are Mary Delvin, Barbara Whitaker, Stacy 
Caldwell-Roberts, Jim Robertson and Dan Metcalf.  I will be serving as the Admin Committee 
Chair from Oct 2017 through Jun 2018.   
 
The committee will move out smartly during the February 2018 meeting when we have 
confirmed the number of BoA openings we need to fill for the coming year.  At this point, there 
are three positions available according to the 16 October 2017 BoA roster – Carla Cavenago-
Salazar, Dan Metcalf and Grant Frey – completing their second terms in June 2018.   There are 
an additional five board members who will complete their first terms and/or appointments in 
June 2018.  Each of these board members will make their decisions regarding to run for a 
subsequent term.  All of this data must be vetted at the February 2018 meeting to ensure 
accuracy. 
 
I have had one long standing/experienced Admin Committee member express interest in taking 
over as Chair when I complete my second term in June 2018.  If there are any other Board 
members who are interested in potentially serving as the Admin Committee Chair please let me 
know so we can discuss.   
 
I would like to acknowledge my deepest appreciation for the outstanding work that the members 
of the Admin Committee perform at the on campus Board meetings and throughout the year. 
Especially, during the ramp up months from February through June working the BoA 
applications/interviews/reports/out briefs/etc.   It surely has been my honor to be part of the 
Admin Committee for over 5 years – Your dedication and motivation does not go unnoticed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Grant V. Frey 
Chair 
Administration Committee 
 
 
 
   

 

 


